

العام الدراسي.2017/2018 اختبار الفترة الدراسية الثانية المجال: اللغة الإنجليزية الصف السابع الاختبار في (أربعة صفحات)



دولة الكويت وزارة التربية منطقة الفروانية التعليمية التوجيه الفني للغة الانجليزية

الزمن: ساعتان

الصف: ٧/

اسم الطالب:

(المفردات - الاستيعاب - القواعد - التعبير - التهجئة) Total (60 Marks)

	I. Rea	ading (30Marks)	
	A) Voca	bulary (16 Marks)	
a) Choose the sui	table completion fro	m a), b), c) and d):	(4×2=8)
1. Fishermen sho	uld check the weather	r befor	e sailing.
a) value	b) issue	c) forecast	d) concert
2.My dad called an	n expert to	the machine. It	t was too complicated.
a) operate	b) recall	c)admire	d) realise
3. We should prote	ect the	birds and anima	ls to save them.
a) selfish b) sol	ar/ //c) brilliant/d	endangered C	s.com
4. It's a good habit	to visit our relatives	and friends	
a) rather b) reg	gularlyc)cautiously d) powerfully	
b) Fill in each spa	ce with the suitable	word(s) from the l	ist below: (4×2=8)
(hea	wily / engine / conf	tribute/ gladiators	s / ambitious)
5. My car can't mo	ve, I think there is a	problem with its	engine
6. It was raining	heavily last nig	ght. That's why the s	streets are still wet.
7. In the past ,	gladiatorsu	sed to fight wild ani	imals.
8. Vaccines	contribute to	reducing serious illr	nesses.

امتحان الصف السابع _ الفترة الدراسية الثانية - ٢٠١٧ / ٢٠١٨ - الصفحة رقم (٢)

B) Reading Comprehension (14Marks)

Read the following passage carefully, then answer the questions below:

Omar is a young Kuwaiti man who lives in Madrid. He studies Spanish and medicine. He lives with his friends; Khalid, Waleed and Jassim. They are all from Kuwait except Waleed. He is from KSA. Every Saturday morning something strange happens. Although it is his weekend, Omar <u>puts on</u> his clothes, takes his bag and leaves the house without being noticed. When his friends asked him where he had been, he said," I help people who really deserve our support."

The next Saturday, his friends agreed to follow him to find out Omar's activities on every Saturday. He called a taxi and asked the driver to take him to a poor district 20 Km away from their house. When Omar's friends arrived, they were amazed to see people welcoming him. They discovered that he goes there to help jobless people with little amounts of money he had. He helped the boys with their homework. He also visited the small hospital and began examining patients for free. Moreover, he gave them medicine. When his friends asked the people about him they said," He is the giving man."

a) Choose the correct answer from a, b, c, and d: $(4x2=8 \text{ M})$	
9. The synonym of the underlined word "puts on" in line 4 is	
a) shows Wb) results Wc) wears UT11 ed) brings OT1	
10. The main idea of the 2 nd paragraph is	
a) Omar's good efforts b) Omar's friends c) Jobless people d) Visiting patients	
11. The underlined pronoun <u>"them"</u> in line 12 refers to the	
a) boys b) friends c) people d) patients	
12. The purpose of the writer for writing this passage is	
a) to show what people can do at the weekend.	
b) to persuade people to help the needy.	
c) to explain the effect of money in one's life.	
d) to inform the reader about taxi drivers' work.	

b) Answer the following questions: (3x2=6 M)

13. Where is Waleed from?

He is from KSA.

14. What's the strange thing that happens every Saturday morning?

Omar leaves the house without being noticed.

15. Why did Omar's friends want to follow him?

To find out Omar's activities on every Saturday.

امتحان الصف السابع – الفترة الدراسية الثانية-٧٠١٨ / ٢٠١٨ - الصفحة رقم (٣)

II. Writing (30Marks)

A) Grammar (9 Marks)

a) Choose the suitable completions from a), b), and c): $(3 \times 1 = 3)$

My friend Bader 16. (comes - didn't come - doesn't come) to school yesterday. So I called to know the reason of his absence. His mother told me that his leg 17.(is - were - was) broken. He went to the hospital and the doctor asked him to stay 18.(at - in under) bed for a week.

b) Do as shown between brackets:

 $(3 \times 2 = 6)$

19. Mohammed used to sleep at 11 o'clock.

(Ask a question)

What time did Mohammed use to sleep?

20. Ahmed hasto get up early.

(Change into negative)

Ahmed doesn't have to get up early.

21. Sara went camping,....?

(Add a question tag)

didn't she *******************************

B) Writing (17 Marks)

With the help of the following guide words and phrases below, plan and write a report of (8sentences) about "A visit to India"

> (last year - TajMahal - Indian music - friendly - weather - food) Make your plan here (2 Marks)

(Write your topic here 15 Marks)

A visit to India

••••••	
1	0.1
www.kwed	ntiles.com
** ** ** *** ***	

Rubrics	Mark	Total Mark
Pre-writing techniques	/2	
Exposition of ideas, paragraphing and number of sentences	/12	/17
Spelling and grammar	/1	
Handwriting	/1	
Punctuation ********************************	/1	

C)Spelling (4Marks)

Fill in the spaces with the missing letters: $(4 \times 1 = 4)$

- 22. I don't like my friend's beh _ viou_. He is very s_lfi_h. behaviour selfish
- 23. Our country plan is to r_du_e the problem of p_llu_ion in the area. reduce pollution